
DEPARTMENT OF OHIO
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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

October 2025

District Americanism and Children & Youth Chairperson

Christie White, Department Americanism and Children & Youth Coordinator 

4th Grade Flag Education Test program 

The Department of Ohio is pleased to present the 2025-2026 4th Grade Flag Education 
Program. Enclosed you will find the required Flag Education order form. All orders need 
to be received by Department  NO LATER THAN MARCH 15, 2026.

Tests can start being distributed to each School between when your local schools 
start classes for the year and MARCH 15, 2026. Testing needs to be completed 
by Posts/school no later than APRIL 1, 2026. Following the
established deadline, you must arrange for the judging of the received Post certified 
submissions, to determine your Post level 4th Grade Flag Education program winners -
one (1) boy and one (1) girl. 

Upon completion of the judging effort, you must complete the Post Certification form and 
submit it with the applicable associated test forms, to the District Children & Youth 
Chairman.  Post level 4th Grade Flag Education Certification forms and tests must
be received by the District NO LATER THAN MAY 1, 2026.

Upon receipt of a completed District 4th Grade Flag Education Winner Certification, the 
District will produce and distribute the necessary District Winner Certifications to the 
applicable District Children & Youth Chairperson, for presentation at the District 
Conference. 

NOTICE!  Post or District Certifications received after the established deadlines 
WILL BE CONSIDERED DISQUALIFIED! 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (740) 
362-7478 or at programs@ohiolegion.com

Thank you! 




